
 

 

 

 

 

NEW THIS YEAR 
2017 Hellertown-Lower Saucon Chamber’s Light Up Night Non-Profit Application 

  

Friday, November 24
th

 2017, 6 pm – 9:00pm at Hellertown Borough Hall/Clock Tower 

               Application deadline Friday, November 3rd 
 

Organization Name:                                                        

Contact Person:                

Address:                

City:         State:      Zip:      

Phone:         Fax:          

Email: (please print clearly)              

 

 YES!  We would like to participate in Light Up Night November 24
th
, 2017 from 6 pm – 9 pm  

      

Brief description of the services you provide or items you  sell: (Applications will be reviewed by the committee for approval) 

(Examples: Handing out candy canes, doing a children’s activities such as making ornaments or decorating a gingerbread person) 

*Note: Hot Chocolate & cookies is not permitted to give out. We, as the Hellertown Lower Saucon Chamber will be giving it out for free next 

to the Borough as tradition.*  

               

               

               

               

                 

 

All food handlers must have a temporary hand-washing set-up and appropriate food storage (i.e. ice, coolers, 

etc.).  All food handlers must wear disposable gloves.    
 

Participants can arrive as early as 5:00 pm to set up, and are responsible for bringing their 

own tables, chairs, tablecloths, display signs, etc.  Canopies are required in case of rain or 

snow. Maximum Canopy Size is 10x10. Vendors may not breakdown before the event it over.  
 

Please return with your application  to:  Hellertown-Lower Saucon Chamber 

Jessica O’Donnell      Attn: Light Up Night  

610.573.4010      881 3
rd

 Suite B-10 

jessicao@lehighvalleychamber.org   Whitehall, PA 18052 

 

Thank You! 

A confirmation call with further information such as location will be upon receipt of your registration.  


